LOWRY CAVE PRESERVE ACQUISITION

The Indiana Karst Conservancy has recently acquired the scenic entrance to Lowry Cave
and 6.66 acres in Jennings County. The new preserve is all wooded and contains a
multitude of interesting karst features, a fifteen foot high waterfall, and 800 feet of steep
bluffs overlooking Graham Creek. Several rare invertebrates are also known from this
2000-foot long cave. This is the IKC’s first property in the southeastern karst region of
Indiana and will provide new and different recreational and educational opportunities to
further the IKC's mission. To learn more about this property, go to ikc.caves.org

To support this new acquisition, please send
your donation to:

Indiana Karst Conservancy
PO Box 2401
Indianapolis IN 46206

our home page or via the
QR code and please specify
the Lowry Cave Preserve.

The IKC is a 501c3 charity and donations are tax deductible.



